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Statement by the President of the Security Council

At the meeting of the Security Council, held on 26th of November, 2021, in connection with the Council’s1

consideration of the item entitled ”The Situation in Sudan,” the President of the Security Council made the following2

statement on behalf of the Council:3

The international community is observing the developing situation in Sudan with a close eye, and echoes4

the sentiments of UN High Commissioner for Human Rights Michelle Bachelet. Recalling the Security Council5

Presidential statement S/PRST/2021/20, the Security Council reiterates its commitment to peaceful government6

and the due process of law. Recognizing the evidence of human rights violations, the council calls for a continued7

assurance of civilian governance.8

Furthermore, the Security Council calls for the swift release of all arrested and detained since the military9

takeover and additionally urges the reinstatement of all media outlets and resources in Sudan. The Security Council10

further urges restraint and calm on all sides. The Security Council anticipates with gladness the resumption of free11

and fair civilian elections in 2023.12

The Security Council will continue to pay close attention to developments.13

Passed by consensus, with 0 abstentions
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